
Grady Statement on Hurricane Helene 

We are aware of the severe weather expected in our area due to Hurricane Helene. The safety of our 
patients and staff is our top priority. With that in mind, all of Grady’s clinics and neighborhood 
health centers will be closed starting Thursday, September 26, at Noon and remain closed on 
Friday, September 27. All elective and non-urgent procedures scheduled for Friday, September 27, 
will be rescheduled for a later date.  

 

Grady Hospital will remain open and operational regardless of severe weather conditions. Grady’s 
leadership and emergency management team will closely monitor the latest weather 
developments. 

 

 


